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The New Hampshire Department of Transportation announces planned night work on the 
Woodbury Avenue Bridge over the southbound lanes of the Spaulding Turnpike in 
Newington. 
 
This setting of bridge deck panels is scheduled to begin the night of Thursday, July 10th 
and continue through the following week until complete. 
 
Southbound lane closures on the Spaulding Turnpike will be in effect between the hours of 
7:00 pm and 4:00 am each night.  Traffic will return to two lanes during non-work hours.  
Northbound traffic should not be affected by this work. 
 
State Police will be used to alert motorists to the restricted traffic conditions.  Speeds will 
be posted at 40 MPH through the nighttime work zone and will be strictly enforced. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

- XX - 

NIGHT WORK ON SPAULDING TURNPIKE IN NEWINGTON 
SOUTHBOUND LANE RESTRICTIONS SOUTH OF EXIT 4  


